
As a company that recently celebrated its hundred-year anniversary, Morse Manufacturing knows how 
important continually investing in people and facilities is to long-term success. Since 1923, Morse has been 
manufacturing its extensive line of Drum Handling Equipment in a single factory in Syracuse, N.Y. 
So, when they decided to upgrade their facilities to bolster employee safety and energy efficiency, National 
Grid was ready to help. “Morse Manufacturing just celebrated 100 years in business…”, said President 
Nathan Andrews. “In order to have a legacy of that duration, we need really good quality partners – and 
National Grid is one of those partners.”

After completing a no-cost assessment of Morse’s facility, we determined upgrading to new lighting would 
increase employee safety, energy-efficiency, and savings. After a smooth and on-time installation of lighting 
and additional equipment, Morse’s new facility was set up for success, safety and savings for well into the 
future. 

The project with Morse Manufacturing is one example of how we partner with businesses on a variety of 
energy-related projects. Whether your goal is to increase savings, make your facilities more sustainable or 
anything in between, we can help. To get started, schedule a no-cost energy assessment for your business 
and see how you can save. You’ll discover energy-saving solutions that can lower monthly overhead costs 
and improve ambience, safety and customer confidence. We’ll also work with you to install equipment at 
your convenience. As your energy partner, we’ll help guide you through the process. 

Morse Manufacturing drums up big annual 
savings by partnering with National Grid.

LIGHTING

Visit ngrid.com/spotlight to get started with a 
no-cost energy assessment and see how your 
business can save.

http://ngrid.com/spotlight

